Board meeting September 20, 2011  Sleep Inn
Two board members were missing from the meeting.  Several guests were also in attendance.
The meeting was called to order at 7:06 pm.  Minutes from the previous meeting will be reviewed at the next meeting.
Bills were approved for payment.
Discussion was held on the lights we may be getting donated to the club.
Discussion held about several projects to be looked at over the winter.  Discussion also held about winterizing the track vehicles.
Discussion held about work that can be done to the dirt before winter and the equipment that may be needed for this project.
Dates for the nomination meeting and election meeting were discussed.  Vice-President and Treasurer positions will be on the ballot, as well as 1 two year term and 3 one year director terms.
Discussion on equipment that could be purchased now for next race season.  Issue tabled to the next meeting.
Discussion on the transponder system and using Speednet next year.
Discussion on the barrier and catch fence.
Discussion held on the banquet.  Items for auction were discussed.
Next meeting will be September 27, 2011.  Meeting adjourned at 8:41 pm. 
